
MINUTES	OF	TECHNOLOGY	WORKGROUP	
	
A	meeting	of	the	Technology	Workgroup	was	held	on	October	26,	2016,	at	2:00	p.m.	in	1631	
McAfee.		Members	present:	Ryan	Gibson,	Billy	Hung,	Josh	Awalt,	Ben	Merry	
	
Reviewed	Campus	Feedback	
	
Ryan	reviewed	feedback	given	by	Faculty	and	Staff	and	showed	summary	report.		Ben	reviewed	
feedback	given	by	Students	and	showed	summary	report.							
	
Reviewed	Sections	3	&	4	of	Written	Report	
	
Josh	read	his	section	and	workgroup	gave	feedback.		Work	on	sections	3	and	4	will	continue	at	
our	next	meeting.			
	
Billy	will	read	his	section	(1	and	2)	at	our	next	meeting.	


